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Pupils at Red Marsh School have taken part in a 

Friendship and Wellbeing week in line with the 

national Anti-Bullying Week. 

  Pupils enjoyed a range of activities which were 

designed to support and improved their  

interaction skills as well as developing their  

emotional health and wellbeing.  Pupils had a  

fantastic time and learnt a lot during the week.   

Some pupils learnt how to calm themselves when 

they felt upset, whilst others showed increased 

emotional wellbeing  through greater tolerance 

and engagement in activities.  

Please take a look at some of the wonderful 

things we have done!  


